
Eleanor Vadenais
Wells Chamber of Commerce
LD 1964
Senator Mike Tipping, Chair; Representative Amy Roeder, Chair and Members of the
Labor Committee:
We respectfully request that the Labor Committee work to find a paid leave program 
for Maine employees and their families that is both affordable and sustainable for 
both employees and employers.


